Notification regarding Calcutta University Group Medical
Insurance policy.

As per resolution of the meeting of the Claim Management
Committee (Mediclaim) held on 2/1/2019, the Calcutta University
Group Medical Insurance (CUGMI) had to be discontinued due to

technical reasons.

It was resolved to refund the premium already deducted from
the employees and pensioners along with interest which has
accrued on the fixed deposits already made with the deducted
premium. The refund will be made as soon as possible.
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